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14th July, 2024 – The Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass Times & Intentions 
 
Saturday 13th – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm Mari Hurst 

 9.00 am Ian Alcorn 

 10.30 am Father Anthony Cogliolo 

Monday 15th – St Bonaventure, Bishop 10.00 am Marie Smith 

Tuesday 16th  10.00 am Eucharistic Service 

Wednesday 17th   10.00 am Eucharistic Service 

Thursday 18th  10.00 am Celebrant’s Intention 

Friday 19th  10.00 am Eucharistic Service 

Saturday 20th – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm The Parishioners 

 9.00 am Celebrant’s Intention 

 10.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 

Please Note 
 

 • Changes to Mass schedule during next week’s weekdays. 

• Access to the church may be limited over the next several weeks. 

• Mass available each day at St Pius X, Alderley Edge usually at 9.30 am - check their newsletter 

   at https://stpiusalderley.com/newsletters/  

 

Living Catholicism Today summer course 1st – 4th August 

How do we interpret the sources of Christian morality? Why is the Church 'obsessed' 

about human sexuality? What is the significance of the virtues? This “Faith & Reason” 

course will explore morality & the Christian life, with Dr Caroline Farey, Dr Andrew 

Beard & Stefan Kaminski.https://christianheritagecentre.com/events/faith-and-rea-

son-series/ 

 

Lourdes with Across Jumbalance 

The Chester Across Group are going to Lourdes by Jumbulance from Thursday 15th to 

Saturday 24th August. We travel overland in an adapted coach, which has seven beds 

on board. Therefore, we can take some sick or disabled pilgrims and so far we have a 

Doctor and two nurses and several helpers. However, we need two more helpers and 

there is a place for someone who is sick or disabled. The cost is £1,095 but help with 

costs is available. Current Passport required. Travel Insurance is available for just £65. 

Search our website for an example of our care. http://www.across.org.uk/?s=AJ. 

For more information, please contact Tony Murphy on 07881-656-974 or email Tony 

at tonymurphyefc2002@yahoo.co.uk 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Food Donations Appeal – Hope Central Handforth  
Sadly, the need continues. Food Donations we are grateful for: Tinned foods (meat, pies, soups, beans, to-

matoes, fruit, veg, etc), microwavable rice, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, biscuits and also nappies). Please leave 

any donations in the box at the back of church. Alternatively, you may like to offer a financial contribution to 

the parish, who will then use your donation to buy food in bulk for the Food Bank. (Any cheques may be made 

payable to “Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church”). 

 

St. Teresa's Living Flame Prayer Group: Every Wednesday  

We meet in the parish hall between 11.15 am and 12.15 pm for prayer, scripture, intentions, rosary and 

music. All are most welcome to join us. For further information please contact: Marcelle Perch Tel: 

07776343499; Mary Robinson Tel: 07505127451 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 
Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

   

Reg. Charity No. 234025 

Sunday 21st – 16th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday 14th – 15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 

The Diocesan Pilgrimage arrives in Lourdes on Friday 26 July and Bishop Mark has asked 

us to pray for the following intentions: 

 

• For the renewal of Eucharistic faith and love in all our parishes and families. 

• For the peace of the world amid threats of war and terror: may all peoples walk 

together in peace. 

• For the unity of the Church and of our Shrewsbury Diocese that we may always 

walk together in faithfulness. 

• For the upholding of the sanctity of every human life especially of the unborn, 

the sick and the aged.    

• For new and generous vocations to Marriage, to the Priesthood and to the Con-

secrated Life of women and of men. 

 

On Monday 29 July at 10am (9am UK time) we will be celebrating Mass at the Grotto 

with other English Dioceses present in Lourdes. Parishioners will be able to join us via 

Lourdes TV https://www.lourdes-france.org/en/tv-lourdes/ 

 

National Eucharistic Congress 2024 – **Transport Update** 

Please note that further to the notice below, transport is now being provided by the 

Diocese by coach at 4 locations depending on attendees. Any parishioner attending 

would be asked to make a donation towards the cost of the coach. 
 

Bishop Mark writes, “A National Eucharistic Congress will be held on Saturday 14th Sep-

tember 2024 at the invitation of the Bishops of England and Wales. The Congress and 

pilgrimage will take place at Saint Mary's College, Oscott in Birmingham, with the pur-

pose of renewing and deepening devotion to the Most Holy Eucharist. It is noted that 

Oscott was the venue for the first Eucharistic Procession since the Reformation. The Con-

gress will be on a much smaller scale than the last National Eucharistic Congress in Liv-

erpool and we have been allocated as a diocese, 44 representatives.” 

As this is a small allocation, if any parishioner wishes to attend the Congress, please let 

us know by Wednesday 24th July by emailing our parish at sacredwil@gmail.com so that 

this small number of tickets can be allocated, hopefully at request and if necessary, by 

ballot. There will also be an invitation for all parishes in England and Wales to have a 

period of Eucharistic Adoration on Sunday 15th September following the National Con-

gress. 

 

 

 

Father Anthony Cogliolo RIP 

We are very sorry to report the death of our former parish priest of 19 years, Father 

Anthony Cogliolo. May he rest in peace. Please pray for the repose of his soul. His funeral 

will take place in our parish church. We are appealing for any pictures you may have of 

Father Anthony that you can share with us at the funeral reception (please email the 

parish if you can). The arrangements for the funeral are as follows (please note that park-

ing will be extremely limited on these days). 
 

Entrance of the Body & Vigil Mass – Father Anthony’s mortal remains will be received 

into our parish church on Monday 22nd July with a Vigil Mass at 7.00 pm. 

 

Requiem Mass – The Requiem Mass will be offered for Father Anthony by the Bishop on 

Tuesday 23rd July at 12 noon followed by internment at Frankby cemetery on the Wirral. 

(Refreshments will follow at the reception in the parish hall after the Requiem Mass). 

 

 

Canon Michael Gannon VG Welcome 

This weekend we are pleased to welcome Canon Michael Cannon (Vicar General), who 

will kindly be supplying Masses for us. Next weekend we look forward to again welcom-

ing Father Jim Robinson. Please note the times of Masses or Eucharistic services during 

the weekdays – please see the weekly newsletter for any changes to the usual sched-

ule. Please note that access to the church may be limited over this period. In case of 

any emergency, please contact Fr. Tony McGrath at Christ Church, Heald Green on 

0161-437-5042. 

 

Sun July 14th - Apostleship of the Sea Appeal (Stella Maris) – Retiring Collection 

Seafarers and fishers play a vital role in all of our lives, but they often work in difficult, 

hazardous conditions. Sea Sunday is Sunday 14th July. It is when the Church prays for all 

those who live and work at sea. Your support will make a big difference to seafarers and 

fishers in need. You can donate in church this weekend, or by visiting the following web-

site - www.stellamaris.org.uk/donate, or by texting ‘SEA’ to 70460 to donate £5. This 

collection is vital to enable Stella Maris to continue its important work. All donations 

however small are gratefully received. 

 

Parish Flower Appeal Thanks 

We again would like to pass on our thanks to all parishioners who supported our plant & 

flower appeal for the parish grounds, and also in particular to Steve the Flower Man who 

has again generously supplied us with a range of flowers. 
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